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Belen was one of many New Mexico cities that 
sprouted a baseball team and built a fanbase. 
PHOTO COURTESY OF BELEN HARVEY HOUSE MUSEUM
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507 12th St. • P.O. Box 669
Carrizozo, NM 88301
575-648-2352

Alto Office
1135 Hwy. 48 • P.O. Box 1135
Alto, NM 88312
575-336-4550

Emergency and Outages
800-548-4660
Fax:  575-682-3109
Website: www.ocec-inc.com

Office Hours 
8 a.m. to 5 p.m. (M-F)
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Board Meeting
The board of trustees meets at 9 a.m. the third 
Friday of the month at the cooperative.

Otero County Electric Cooperative

This institution is an equal opportunity 
provider and employer.

                                                                  Otero County Electric Cooperative

Powering up with electric garden and outdoor 
tools is not just reliable—it’s affordable. 
Otero County Electric makes it even 
more affordable for our members by 
offering rebates for corded and cordless 
lawnmowers, trimmers, snow blowers, 
chainsaws and power washers. 

While many people still 
believe gas-powered lawn 
equipment is better, there 
are many benefits to 
using electric equipment:
•  Less maintenance—no 

spark plugs, fuel filters, 
or oil to change.

•  Easier to maneuver—lighter 
than gas-powered siblings, which means they 
are easier to move around tight corners and 
navigate through your yard.

•  Better for the environment—clean alternative 
to gas-powered engines.

•  Quieter operation—less noise to disrupt 
neighbors.
OCEC has a few tools available in each of our 

offices to try if you are on the fence about which 
type of lawn tool to buy. We will let you try our 
trimmer, mower or leaf blower to help you make 
a decision between gas-powered or battery-
operated tools. 

Stop by an OCEC office in Cloudcroft, Alto 

or Carrizozo to see what equipment is available 
and try it out today. 

If you purchase electric equipment, don’t 
forget to complete and submit your application 
for a rebate from our energy-efficiency program.

Rebates Available for  
Electric Powered Equipment
•  Push mower or snow blower (36-volt 

minimum)—25% of cost up to $150
•  Riding mower—25% of cost up to $1,000
•  Chainsaw—25% of cost up to $100
•  Trimmer, pruner, blower or power 

washer—25% of cost up to $50
A rebate of the same amount as the OCEC 

rebate may be available from our power supplier, 
Tri-State. That could mean a rebate of 50% of 
the cost of electric-powered lawn tools. 

Each application will be evaluated by OCEC 
staff and submitted for the 
highest rebate possible. 

Payment to members will 
be made upon approval.

Learn more about our 
energy-efficiency program 
and other rebates available at  
www.ocec-inc.com.

Electrify and Save on 
Outdoor Tools

Electric outdoor tools, such as 
electric trimmers, require less 
maintenance and are easier to 
manuever. ADOBE STOCK PHOTO 
BY AMADA

Gas-powered lawn mowers are 
often harder to manuever 
around tight corners, require 
oil changes and are more 
disruptive to neighbors 
compared with electric, 
battery-powered lawn mowers. 
ADOBE STOCK PHOTO BY CLIFF
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                                                                  Otero County Electric Cooperative

Your phone number is used to help 
identify and locate your account 
information when reporting an outage to 
our after-hours dispatch center. 

If the number we have on file for you is 
not correct, it could keep us from getting 

to your location to restore electricity in a 
timely fashion. 

Call our office 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday 
through Friday to verify and update all 
contact information, including mailing 
address, email address and phone number.

Keep Your Account 
Information Up to Date

Otero County Electric 
offices are closed 
Monday, February 20, 
2023, for Presidents Day.

ADOBE STOCK PHOTO BY ARTBACKGROUND
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